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17th April 2020

Dear Year 5 pupils and parents/ carers,

We hope you are all well and managed to enjoy some sort of celebrations and relaxation over Easter. At least the weather has been good! 
Now that a new term is starting, we will keep in touch with you by email every week and the letters will also be available on the school website (under Home Learning/ Year 5) in case the Parentmail doesn’t reach you. As a school, we will continue to provide suggestions for activities that you may want to complete at home. Please do not feel you have to complete lots of activities – it will be impossible to try and replicate a school day at home. Your children’s and your own wellbeing are the most important considerations in these difficult times. The intensity of working 1 to 1 is much greater than when working in a classroom situation and the dynamics of teaching your own children is very different! We really appreciate that home schooling is very tricky, especially as many of you will now be working from home.

If your child would like to share any work that they are particularly proud of please email it to: distance.learning@stockham.oxon.sch.uk 

We have attached a home learning activity sheet that you can use to support your children over the following week. 
Miss Lovegrove and I will be phoning each family on either Thursdays or Fridays to say hello and check how you all are – not to check how much work you have been doing! If you miss our call please don’t worry, we’ll hope to catch up with you the following week. If you have any questions please email office2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and your email will be passed on to us. 
Finally, we have had to take the decision to cancel the Year 5 trip to Youlbury Scout Camp which was due to take place in June. We were very sad to have to do this and I’m sure the children will be disappointed, but we felt there was no other choice at the current time as the health and safety of both pupils and staff is paramount. Please contact the office on the email above if you have already made a payment for this trip.

Kind regards,
Mr. Burbank and Miss Lovegrove. 
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STOCKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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